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Reference: Not-INC-2023-0007       07 February 2023 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

Further to the notification communicated on 9 December 2022, I have the pleasure to inform you that the 

deadline for written submissions from Members of the Committee on the potential options for elements 

towards an international legally binding instrument has been extended to Monday, 13 February 2023. 

 

All written submissions should be sent to unep-incplastic.secretariat@un.org by the deadlines. A 

template for written submissions is available. All submissions received from Members of the Committee 

and stakeholders will be made available on the INC-2 webpage. 

 

For questions regarding the written submissions, please contact the INC secretariat by email at unep-

incplastic.secretariat@un.org. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Signed 

 

Jyoti Mathur-Filipp 

Executive Secretary 

Secretariat for the INC on Plastic Pollution 


